
My name is Maro Sevastopoulos and I’m a resident of NE Portland. I am a property-owner, a tax-payer, and a diligent voter. I 
believe that everyone has a right to vote, and prison should not be a barrier to registering or voting. Our systems need to be 
overhauled, and we can’t do that without hearing from those most affected. Let people inside vote. 


